
Comment for planning application
6/2022/1028/FULL
Application Number 6/2022/1028/FULL

Location United Reformed Church Church Road Welwyn Garden City AL8 6PR

Proposal Construction of a single storey rear extension to the Church following the demolition of an
existing 1980s extension and the alteration to 1no. existing window.

Case Officer Mrs Sarah Madyausiku  
 

Organisation
Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments Whilst we do not object in principle to the proposed development we do have some
concerns. For example, potential extra noise in the summer months when the full length
doors might be open in the evenings, or the car park is busy with people leaving social
events. There is already noise of this kind from the Doctor's Tonic. There will also be light
pollution especially during the winter months when there are no leaves on the trees to shield
the rear of our property. We are also concerned that the solar panels will be facing directly
towards our property at a relatively low level and so there might be unpleasantly bright
reflections towards the back bedroom when there are no leaves on the trees (this type of
dazzling reflection can and does bring on a migraine). We hope that the concerns of
neighbouring residents, who will have to live alongside this additional development on a
daily basis, will be fully taken into consideration when assessing this application.
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